
 

  

      Parent Meetings - Thank you!! 

A huge thank you to all of those parents who came along to our meetings this week. It was lovely to see 

you all, have your support and share all of the wonderful successes we see from your children. If you 

were not able to make it this week or didn’t arrange an appointment, please contact your child’s teach-

er who will happily make arrangements to see you at a mutually convenient time. 

Spaceport Cornwall Assembly 

 

On Thursday this week we were so pleased to 

invite Melissa Thorpe - Robin’s mum and Head 

of Spaceport Cornwall, into school to share a 

fantastic assembly with our children. This was 

an incredible experience in which she shared 

the exciting news happening at Spaceport 

Cornwall. We heard all about the Virgin Orbit 

plane, called Cosmic Girl and Launcher One, 

the big rocket now attached under the wing 

of Cosmic Girl, ready to take to the skies and 

fire a cluster of seven micro satellites into 

space! Amazing stuff! 
 

Melissa also inspired our children by telling 

them about her passions, her fascinating work 

and how the children could also have a future in STEM 

(Science Technology Engineering Maths) if they want to. It 

truly was a wonderful afternoon with an assembly that was 

out of this world!! (sorry) We’re very grateful indeed to Melis-

sa and would like to share a huge thank you. 

      Anti-Bullying Week and World Kindness 

Next week we will be recognising Anti Bullying Week at Perranporth School. At 

different points in the week, teachers will be working with children to understand 

bullying, how to ensure we keep safe from bullying and how to deal with it if it 

happens. The theme this year is ‘Reach out’. The Anti Bullying Alliance are encouraging schools to come 

to school on Monday wearing odd socks to celebrate what makes us all unique. If you’d like to wear 

odd socks on Monday, please feel free!! 

Also next week Eri from Year 6 will be leading us in recognising World Kindness 

Day. Eri has been a real superstar in sharing the World Kindness message at 

Perranporth for several years. This year we will be sharing kindness in many 

different ways, including word searches, colour pages, kindness messages 

and even the making of kindness paper chains! This celebration works bril-

liantly with anti-bullying, and really captures what we want for the children at 

Perranporth School! Thanks Eri! 



What’s coming Up Next Week? 

 Monday 14th November - Anti Bullying Week starts - children can wear odd socks! 

 Monday 14th November - Year 5 Trip to Perranporth Promenade 

 Wednesday 16th November - Year 4 River Trip 

 Friday 18th November - Children in Need Day - wear spotty or stripey clothing for £1 donation 

Children in Need - Friday 18th November 

 

On Friday next week we will be recognising Children in Need. Our new School Parliament have asked 

children to come to school wearing spotty or stripy clothing on Friday 18th Nov for a £1 donation.  

 

Throughout next week, we will also be selling lots of great Children in Need accessories. These will be on 

sale at break times if children would to purchase something. 

 

Whilst stocks last, there will be: 

 

Pudsey Pens: £1 

 

Pudsey & Blush Pin Badges: £1 

 

Festival Style Wristbands: £1 

 

Pudsey Wristbands: £1 

FOPS Friday Cake Sales 

A big thank you to parents and families that from Year 1 for this week’s cakes!  

Next week it will be Year 2’s turn to bake! Thank you for your support. 

Parking Outside of School 

Please can we request that parents make sensible decisions when parking around the 

school site. We have seen several ‘near misses’  when parents have temporarily stopped 

or parked on the double yellow lines leading into the Parc Hendrawna estate. This is not a 

safe place to stop cars and let children hop out. Neither is it a safe place to park. On a 

number of occasions we have received reports of children almost being hit by cars as they try to 

cross or navigate between parked vehicles. Please, please put safety before convenience when 

parking or dropping off. 

We have parking permits available from the School Office for those parents who would 

like to park at the Wheal Leisure car park. These permits enable free parking at morn-

ing drop off and afternoon pick up times. Thank you 



Christmas Dates 

Christmas is quickly approaching so we thought you might like to have our Christmas 

dates in your diary. The following dates are coming up: 

 

 Wed 7th Dec - Christmas Lunch - Children will be able to order a 

Christmas lunch from the special menu when they arrive at school. 

 Thurs 8th Dec – Year 3 and Year 4 Christmas Play – Performances at 

2pm and 5pm. 

 Fri 9th Dec - Christmas Jumper Day - Children will be able to wear a 

Christmas jumper to school and are asked to donate chocolate for 

the chocolate tombola which will be held on the last day of term. 

 Fri 9th Dec - Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 Christmas Treasure Trail - 

FOPS have organised for children to be able to participate in a spe-

cial Christmas Treasure Trail around Perranporth. 

 Fri 9th Dec - Rec, Y1, Y2, Y3 FOPS Christmas Treat!!! Children in Rec - 

Y3 will be invited to participate in a special Christmas treat includ-

ing a visit with Santa and a special gift too - all kindly organised by 

FOPS. 

 Mon 12th Dec – Year 6 Christmas Play - Performance starts at 6pm. 

 Wed 14th Dec – Year 5 Christmas Play – Performance starts at 5pm 

 Thurs 15th Dec – EYFS & Year 1 & Year 2 Nativity – Performance at 

1pm in the Memorial Hall 

 Fri 16th Dec - Last Day before Christmas Holidays - Instead of the 

usual cake sale, FOPS will be running a chocolate tombola in the 

car park at the end of the day. 


